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10. MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
 Following the Transport and Roading Committee inspection of streets around Riccarton Mall, members 

noted that it was desirable that a more holistic approach be taken in addressing issues relating to the 
streets, as raised by the local residents’ association.  

 
 There was some discussion on the lack of cycle routes and the need to extend existing networks.  This 

matter will be referred to the next meeting of the Board’s Transport and Roading Committee. 


